
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1238 
 

Asked on 12 December 2024 
 

HON M BAILEY ASKED MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE SERVICES 
(HON T NICHOLLS)— 
 
QUESTION 
 
Will the Minister advise if the government is committed to the existing Queensland 
Clinical Prevention Framework? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The Queensland Clinical Prevention Framework (the Framework) is in development.  
 
I am advised development of the Framework has been informed by a review of current 
evidence and policies, and statewide consultation with frontline health professionals, 
program implementers, decision makers and consumers. 


